
Epi Pen Form 
Complete & return, if applicable 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parent, 
 
The health forms you submitted indicate your child has a food allergy. 
 
The school would appreciate the following: 
 

● The linked “EpiPen Form” should be completed and signed by your doctor 
and by you in the event that your child experiences a reaction while at 
school. 

● An additional three small photos of your child can be sent to school and one 
will be displayed in your child’s teacher’s Sub Folder, in the All Purpose 
Room where the children eat, and in the Health Office – all with your 
permission. 

● Please send in a “Safe Snack Box” to be kept with the teacher in the event 
of celebrations or any unexpected delays at school.  Please label the top and 
bottom of the box with your child’s name, allergy and photo. 

 
Your speedy attention to the above matter is appreciated. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Amy Biswurm, R.N., B.S.N., N.J.-C.S.N. 
School Nurse 
 
 
 
 


